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Expect Delays Thursday in Noroton Heights Business District for
Natural Gas Project
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Due to construction work for the installation of natural gas mains in downtown Noroton Heights, expect
delays Thursday, June 7 on West Avenue between Hollow Tree Ridge Road and Edgerton Street and the
closure of Edgerton between West Avenue and Heights Road.

Darien police announced the road closure and delays the same morning.

"The Darien Police Department asks that all motorists plan trips through the affected areas accordingly and
consider alternate routes if possible," said the announcement, posted on Instagram and Facebook just after 8
a.m. "We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience as this natural gas expansion project moves
forward.

"Further traffic advisories and updates will be issued as required. Traffic related questions concerning this
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project can be directed to Administrative Services Captain Donald Anderson at 203-662-5312 or via email at 
danderson@darienct.gov.

________

See also:

Gas Lines Start Going in Monday, First on Ledge Rd and Greenwood Ave (April 6)
Gas Line Installation Starts Next Week on Hoyt St, 8:30 AM to 4 PM, Weekdays (April 26)
Natural Gas Expansion Into Darien Could Have Direct and Indirect Benefits — If You’re Along the
Route (April 23)
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